
From: Gabrielle Guerrero <Gabrielle.Guerrero@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 2:28 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Andrew Buchanan <Andrew.Buchanan@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Lunch Meeting request Re: Global COVID-19 monument 
  
Hi Steve, 
  
Dr. Ige attended the luncheon on May 24th where Sally Metzler (Chair of Hektoen Covid-19 
Monument Commission) paid for the lunch. Dr. Ige attended this lunch in her official capacity at 
Commissioner of CDPH. 
  
Thanks! 
  
GG  
  

Thank you, 

 
Gabrielle (GG) Guerrero (she/her) 

Senior Aide to the Commissioner  
Chicago Department of Public Health  

 
 


